

Dear Valued Guest,

Greetings from Bab Al Qasr Hotel & Residences.

As part of our continuous commitment to enhance our property and services, we would like to notify you that our swimming pool will be closed starting from the 10th December 2024 for approximately 3 weeks due to unforeseen maintenance work.

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause.

During this period, our Beach will remain open to guests. However, should our guests need to use the swimming pool facilities, we have made alternative arrangements located within a 2 minute walking proximity from Bab Al Qasr.

We thank you for your support as always.

Warm Regards, Bab Al Qasr Management Team

